
 
 

Staff Memorandum 
 
 
        EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE 
        Agenda Item #21 
 
 
REQUESTED ACTION:  Approval of a request from the Committee on Professional 
Discipline to establish an award to recognize attorneys who practice in the field of 
professional discipline. 
 
 
Attached is a memorandum from the Committee on Professional Discipline seeking 
approval to establish an award to honor members of the profession who have made 
significant contributions to the field of professional discipline.  The award would be 
named in memory of Robert J. Saltzman, who was a longtime member of the 
Committee and who served as Deputy Chief Counsel of the Second and Eleventh 
Judicial Districts at the time of his passing in 2010.  As noted in the memo, the 
committee does not anticipate that this award will be presented on an annual basis. 
 
The report will be presented by Sarah Jo Hamilton, chair of the Committee on 
Professional Discipline. 
 
 


